
I am told the check for the desk has been mailed 
 
I do understand your frustration with this matter. I have also copied you to our billing department. 
 
From my understanding, the school is awaiting scholarship reimbursements. Once those funds are 
released, payments will be made 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and understand your frustration with ILA. We rely on the 
state of Florida to reimburse our school in scholarships on a timely manner and continued delays or 
holds ups has prevented us from reimbursing you within a timely manner. We will take care of this 
 
No. I was told it hasn't been processed and won't until after the holidays. School will be closed until 
1/3/22. Karen has been copied on this email. 
 
We did a stop payment on the check and reissued it with a tracking number. I'll be able to provide that 
number to you Monday morning. I apologize for the delay. 
 
Morning. We will have it out by this Friday. 
 
All invoices will be paid in fill by 10/29. 


